
                                                                     
 

American Legion Auxiliary 
Department of California 

Poppy Program 
 

Greetings members! 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 American Legion Auxiliary year. Department President Linda Hayes’ theme 

is “America the Beautiful”. The Poppy program will be known as the “Free Spirit”. 

 

Our first order of business, please remember to submit your Poppy order by October 1st. Please feel free 

to submit it earlier. October 1st is the deadline. Please also remember if your order is not submitted by 

October 31st, your Unit will be assessed $30.00 for 100 poppies. Be sure to write your Unit AND District 

number on your checks. The updated order forms are on the Department website. 

Please send a copy to the Department office and one to me. 

More information will be coming out shortly, so please be sure to check the website regularly. I look 

forward to a great year. 

 

Gabriella Ramos 

Poppy Chairman 

Department of California       

poppy@calegionaux.org 

(626)261-2375 
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